



April 3, 2020

Trent Wotherspoon, Chair Standing Committee Public Accounts Room 152, Legislative Building 2405 Legislative Drive REGINA SK S4S 0B3

Dear Trent Wotherspoon:

Re: Reporting of Public Losses – Boards of Education

This is to advise that for the period from December 1, 2019 to February 29, 2020, no provincial school divisions reported to have incurred losses of money or property over \$500 due to fraud or similar illegal acts by employees, suppliers, or contractors.

Sincerely,

J. Robert Currie

J. Pobert Currie

cc: Don McMorris, Deputy Chair, Standing Committee on Public Accounts